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Tidewater Community College - Classified Association 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Date: Friday, Jan. 22, 2021 
Time: 2-4:00 p.m.  
 
Place:  ZOOM 
 
Attendance:  Christie Bradley (C), Jill Hartney (C), Jackie Fernandez (PD Fund 
Admin), Stacey Newton (N/D), Leona Davis-Daniels (P), Nancy Jones (P), Debbie 
Willis (P), Chrystal Sellers (P), Ellen Langston (P), Gia Lawrence (P), Paula Wood 
(VB), Roosevelt Gray (VB) 
 
Absent:  Toni Dixon (N/D), Inda Walker (N/D), Jennifer Wilkinson (N/D), Diane 
Graham (P), Trisha Ok (VB) 
 
Special Guest:  Beth Lunde (PC Liaison), Daye Faulks-Brayboy (HR Rep.) 
 
Call to order:  Meeting was called to order by Nancy Jones. 
 
Minutes:  Spring/Summer 2020 Minutes were presented and approved with noted 
corrections. 
 
Outstanding Business: 

➢ Mini-Event, Feb. 12, 2021, 9:45 a.m.--12:30 p.m. 
Beth Lunde, Coordinator of Human Resources, 45-60 minutes (staff issues and 
COVID) 
Daye Faulks-Brayboy, Learning Opportunities for Staff, 15 minutes 
Chuck Thomas, “Hydration” presentation 
Business Meeting to discuss upcoming service projects 

➢ Meeting with Beth Lunde, her follow-up with Dr. Turbeville, and discussion 
of projects for the year 
April, Textbook Emergency Assistance—CA Project 
August, Stop the Drop—CA Project 
November, Community Fee—CA Project 

 
Classified Professional Development Fund update:   
Funds currently requested, $17,823.92 (19.9% of the budget) 
Paid out, $10,019.00 
 
New Business: 

➢ Dates for future mini-event for the remainder of 2021 
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April 9, 2021, July 9, 2021, September 24, 2021, and December 3, 2021 
➢ Christie Bradley suggested a speaker, Steve Gilliland.  Following communication 

with Mr. Gilliland, he agreed to offer a live 90-minute presentation via ZOOM at 
a much-reduced rate of $1000 per presentation plus a number of free audio-
book downloads for the topic we have chosen.  Christie suggested two separate 
events:  “Making a Difference” and “Hide Your Goat.”  The proposal was 
approved by all in attendance and Christie will now continue with the eVA and 
scheduling process. 
Those that would like to view clips and experience his style:  
https://stevegilliland.com/ 
 

 
Campus Reports 

 
Chesapeake:   
Staff Changes: Vincent Gary is interim Dean of Student Life and Chesapeake 
Campus Dean 
Events:  Visit the Virtual Student Center (VSC) within Canvas regularly 
to see the different events going on for students.  Some events are also open to 
staff members. 
   Enter Canvas > Select VSC > Announcements > See a list of 
events per week 
 
Norfolk:  
Staff Changes:  
Events:  
 
 
Portsmouth:   
Staff Changes: 
Events: 
 
Virginia Beach:   
Staff Changes: 
Events: 
 
 
Next Meeting:  Friday, Feb. 5, 2021, 2-4:00 p.m., via ZOOM 
 
 
Submitted by  
Christie Bradley, Vice Chair/Secretary 
 
 

 
Approved:  2/5/21 
 

https://stevegilliland.com/

